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November 23, 1993

NOTE T0: Central Files

FROM: Bob Gramm

SUBJECT: CORRESPONDENCE TO BE PLACED IN THE PDR

Attached is an incoming letter from Mr. Marc Meyer that was addressed to the
staff. Mr. Meyer had originally requested that the staff treat the report as
a draft document subject to additional verification. During a subsequent
conversations between myself and Mr. Meyer, he states that he no longer has
any restriction on the distribution of the document. Please ensure that it is
placed in the PDR and Central Files. If there are any questions, please call
me at 504-1010.

A
Robert Gramm, Chief
Quality Assurance Section
Performance and Quality Evaluation Branch
Division of Reactor Inspection
and Licensee Performance, NRR
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